
 

From the Desk of  
Oelwein Utility Superintendent Victor Kane 

Memo 

To: Honorable Mayor & City Council,  

From: Utility Superintendent Victor Kane                                          CC: City Administrator Dylan 

Mulfinger 

Reference:  Street Shop Addition and Rehabilitation                                                      Date: 03/18/2020 

 

Yoder Construction is submitting a pay request of $60,226.46 of the $127,981.27 bid price.  This is for 

completed work and onsite materials.  The project is moving along weather permitting.  They have the 

new addition framed and mostly enclosed.  The backside of the shop is almost completed along with 

ceiling insulation hangers within the building.  Insulation and metal sheeting are stored onsite.  I would 

recommend that the city authorize this payment.      

  

 

Thank you for your time.  

Victor Kane 

Oelwein Utility Superintendent 


